
N 195th Street Sidewalk Connection

The City of Shoreline is building new sidewalk on the south side of N 
195th St. The new sidewalk will fill the gap between Stone Ave N 
(Interurban Trail) and Ashworth Ave N. The sidewalk will connect the 
Interurban Trail to Ashworth Avenue N, Echo Lake Elementary, the N 
195th Street trail, the pedestrian bridge over I-5, and eventually, the N 
185th Street Light Rail Station.

Construction is expected to start in October with completion in 
December.     

If you have any questions, please contact:
Project Manager, Leif Johansen at (206) 801-2489
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